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The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is requesting assistance in identifying the owner of a 

Seabright Inflatable that was located adrift late July or early August 2017.  The vessel had been 

found adrift in the False Creek- English Bay area following one of the nights of the Celebration of 

Light, and was towed into False Creek by another boater for safe keeping. The vessel has only 

now been brought to the attention of VPD Marine Unit. If you can assist in identifying the vessel 

and its owner, please contact Constable Jamie Gibson at jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  
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